
Date 2ND June 2005 

 
Telecommunication Certification Body 
RFI Global Services Ltd. 
Pavilion A 
Ashwood Park 
Basingstoke 
Hampshire 
RG23 8BG 
United Kingdom 
Subject: Certification Application 
 
The Intelligent Bluetooth Serial Module Version II;  FCC ID: PI401B 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under the FCC Rule Section 
0.459. We have requested that the schematic diagrams, Parts list, Block diagram, PCB 
layout and Parts placement required to be submitted with this application be withheld 
from public review. The reason for this request is that these documents are company 
proprietary information that should never get into the possession of competitors, which 
would be harmful for our business. 
 
Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any additional questions. 
 
 
Thank you very much. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Shewan Yitayew 


